
Clyde – all children are participating in our Daily Mile walk every 

afternoon. The class are exploring subtraction using conctrete 

materials and will be handling money and devleoping cin 

recognition through play.                                                                                             

Islay – In science, the class sorted animals into ones which lay eggs 

and onces which give birth. They talked about people who help us 

and what they do. We made posters to tell people to stop putting 

plastic in the oceans as it hurts the sea creatures. This week the 

class are planting sunflower seeds and learning how to look after a 

plant.                                                                                                             

Lomond – have worked incredibly hard this year. They will be 

focusing on Forest School and Outdoor Learning activities in June.    

Well done to Callum who has grown in confidence each time he 

speaks to new people in the Sandwood Community. He loves to 

share his knowledge of safari animals.                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Nevis  – have been doing Stop Motion using iMovie on the iPads. The 

class are looking forward to Sports Day. Well done to Chris who has 

worked hard in numeracy and has achieved 100% in a fractions 

assessment and 96% in a money assessment.                                                                                                                                                                                                      

Thistle -   have been enjoying keeping active outdoors on 

scooters and using other sports equipment Some of the class have 

also been working hard to create and film their own short movie. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

                                         

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

As always if you 
require any further 
information please do 
not hesitate  to 
contact : 
Mrs Blair  
Principal Teacher  
Sandwood  LCR 

0141 883 8367                                      
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sun Protection & hot weather 

You may send your child to school with                          

sun-screen.  Please note, staff members are                  

not permitted to apply this, however can                         

supervise application by children to themselves.                   

If you wish your child to use sun screen in school, 

please ensure a member of staff is alerted to                          

this in writing. Please send your child to school 

with a  filled re-useable water bottle. 

 

We will be 

saying a sad 

farewell to 

Miss Scouller  

and will miss 

her  valued 

contributions 

to Sandwood 

LCR.                                                                                                                                          

 

We look 

forward to 

hearing Mrs 

Deans’ baby 

news when 

we come 

back after 

the summer 

holidays. 
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